
SEE Notices Below!

• • • • REMINDER:  TOWN MEETING – DELIBERATIVE SESSION 2/9/11 7pm

• • • • Public Safety Building Warrant Article #2 – Send in your Questions.
       

WELCOME TO THE “NEW HAMPTON CONNECTION”

E-mail notices will be sent from this office with dates, locations and times of Town Meetings, special meetings, special events, 

and other important town events or information.   We hope you will find these notices helpful.  These e-mails will not provide 

notice of regular scheduled meetings, deadlines, holiday hours, general information, etc.  For such scheduled information, please 

check the town web site www.new-hampton.nh.us or call the Town Office at 744-3559.  All public meeting notices are posted at 

the Town Office and Fire Station.  All town newspaper notices are placed in the Laconia Citizen.

Please talk with other New Hampton residents who may not have been contacted to see if they are interested in receiving these e-

mails.  I also would encourage you to get the “word out” about important information to those who may not have e-mail.

If at some future time you change your e-mail address or you wish to be removed from the list please send an e-mail to 

blucas@new-hampton.nh.us. 

BOARD OF SELECTMEN:      Paul J. Tierney, Kenneth A. Mertz & Valerie A. Fraser

Barbara A. Lucas

Town Administrator

Town of New Hampton

6 Pinnacle Hill Road

Tel.  744-3559
Fax  744-5106

February 8, 2011

*************************************************************************************

NEW HAMPTON TOWN MEETING

FIRST SESSION

Wednesday, February 9, 2011 7:00 pm

You are hereby notified to meet at the New Hampton Community School for 

the First Session of the 2011 Town Meeting to be held at the New Hampton 

Community School, 191 Main Street, New Hampton on Wednesday, the 9th day of 

February next at 7:00 p.m.  The First Session will consist of explanation, discussion 

and debate of the warrant articles, and will afford those voters who are present the 

opportunity to propose, debate and adopt amendments to the warrant articles.

PLEASE ATTEND!!!!!!!!!

The Warrant is available on the town web site www.new-hampton.nh.us .
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*********************************************

Proposed Public Safety Building
Article #2 on the 2011 Town Warrant

Frequently Asked Questions Relative to the Proposed Public Safety Building

WHAT services will be in the Public Safety Facility?

It will house Police Department, Fire Department, Emergency Medical Services (EMS) and EOC-
Emergency Operations Center.

WHY do we need this building?

The current metal framed Fire Station was built in the 1960’s and does not meet the operational or safety 
needs of the Fire Department, nor does it comply with State and Federal requirements. When it was built 
our community responded to 20-30 fire calls a year. Today we respond to over 500 Fire/Rescue and 
Emergency Medical calls a year and provide an additional 400+ requests for assistance from the public.

The current Police Station is in the second floor of the Town Office building.  It lacks proper work space, 
has several safety concerns ………  SEE THE TOWN WEBSITE FOR ALL THE QUESTIONS AND 
ANSWERS TO THE “FREQUENTLY ASKED QUESTIONS”.

If you have questions that you would like to submit relative to the Public Safety Building please email 
selectmen@new-hampton.nh.us   

See the town website for more details on the proposed Public Safety Building process:  www.new-
hampton.nh.us

*******************************************
END
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